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June 22, 2022

Attention: Peace River Regional District Chair and Board of Directors

Re: PRRD File # 20-001-ALR Exc.
ALC Application ID 59906 Walter

Dear Chairman Sperling and Members ofthe Board,

I am writing today to request your assistance in facilitating an application which was
submitted in January 2020. 1 understand that at this time it is not expected that Mr.and
Mrs. Peter Walter's application will be reviewed by the Board before its September 2022
meeting. This timing being dependent on the adoption of the Subdivjsion and Servicing
Bylaw.

The Walters have been waiting for 2 1A years to have their application considered and
would request that the Regional District take steps to fadlitate the presentation of their
application to the Regional Board at the earliest possible opportunity following adoption
of the Subdivision and Servicing Bylaw.

We thank you for your favorable consideration of this request.

Respectfully,

Sherry Gordon
Consultant for Peter and Agnes Walter

Cc Ashley Murphey - Planning Services Manager


